
Ravelston Park – Representation 055 

From: Pamela <REDACTED> 
Sent: 29 April 2022 13:39 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Community Asset Transfer. Ravelston Park 
 
My name and address is as follows 
 
Pamela Gray 
REDACTED 
 
 
 
 
Regards 
Pamela Gray 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
> On 27 Apr 2022, at 20:45, Pamela <pami.gray@yahoo.co.uk> wrote: 
>  
> I wish to note my objection to the BCT proposal to transfer some of the protected park in 
Ravelston to them. If the image of the proposed new nursery building is true then they do not need 
any more space than they currently have. The infrastructure in the local area is not suited for a 
larger building in this site. More fundamentally the protection of the park under the fields in trust 
and common good is then gone forever. 
>  
> Kind Regards, 
> Pamela Gray 
>  
> Sent from my iPhone 
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